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CCC Communiqué 
March 23, 2018 

News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on March 20th for Foothill GE 

for 2018-19: 
 Area I—Humanities: ART 4G; ENGL 43A, 43AH, 43B, 43BH, 49; HUMN 58; MDIA 4, 7 
 Area II—English: CRWR 25A 
 Area III—Natural Sciences: PSE 20 
 Area VI—United States Cultures & Communities: MDIA 8A 
 Area VII—Lifelong Learning: HLTH 22, 23; PHED 17A, 17B, 43A 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 APSC - VDVT/Fire-Life Safety Exam Prep      M. Sheriff 
 PHOT - Studio Photography Techniques III      K. Lee 
 
v Associate Degrees for Transfer (ADTs): On March 20th, CCC approved the applications for two new  

AA-T degrees: Child and Adolescent Development, and Elementary Teacher Education. The programs will 
be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at their April 2nd meeting. 

 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for three new certificates of achievement: 

Game Audio, which was approved by CCC in June, 2017, Interventional Pulmonology Assistant, which was 
approved by CCC in December, 2017, and Landscape Technician, which was approved by CCC in 
October, 2017. Congratulations to those who worked on these programs! 

 
v ASCCC Spring Plenary Resolutions: The College Curriculum Committee has shared resolutions that will 

be discussed at the spring ASCCC plenary session. For a copy of the resolutions, and to engage in 
discussions with your colleges, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v CLEP Process: At the March 20th meeting, CCC continued discussing the topic of award credit for CLEP 

exams, which included a first read of a proposal to award CLEP credit locally, for students who use the 
Foothill GE pattern. As a refresher, Foothill is already required to award CLEP credit for students who use 
the CSU GE pattern. For further information, and to share your thoughts, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v CCC Co-Chair: The role of Administrator Co-Chair for the upcoming spring quarter will be filled by Paul 

Starer, Dean of the Language Arts Division! Andrew LaManque will be focusing his attention on special 
projects for President Nguyen, including the governance redesign project. Thank you to Andrew for his 
outstanding service to CCC! 
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Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 22nd: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2019-20 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2019-20 catalog 
 

Have a great spring break, and we’ll see you Spring Quarter! 

 


